
From: Molly
To: City Clerk
Subject: City Council
Date: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 2:58:17 PM

Dear Atkins City Council,

We would like to ask you to move forward with the original plans for the Atkins Fire Station
as they were originally presented. We are in full support of Atkins Fire & FIrst Responders.

Sincerely,
Christopher J. Gansen
Molly M. Gansen
3024 - 69th St. 
Atkins, IA 52206
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